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• Tel.: 021-355 6161 GOOD HOPE GENERAL HOSPITAL 
SUTTON COLDFIELD 

WARWICKSHIRE 
2nd May, 1973 B75 7RR 

............................................. 

IDOF/KJ. 

Dr. A. Aronstam, M.B., M.R.C.Path., 
Consultant Haematologist, 
Treloar Haemophilia Centre, 
Lord Mayor Treloar Hospital, 
Alton, Hants. 

Dear Dr. Aronstam, 

re•' 
GRO-A ~. 

Many thanks for your report concerning S G RO-A progress during 
the past term. He has recently moved from G RO-A Road, but may not 
have told you his new address which I give `above. GRO_-A has had 
three separate bleeding episodes during his three weeksat home and 
details of the treatment given are attached. One point which interests 
me is that the amount of Cryoprecipitate which I administered is rather 
less than that given by yourselves. I have found that with the 
admittedly relatively minor bleeds which G R_O-A ;has had here, a total 
of eight units given over two days seems to control the haemorrhage 
adequately. If you feel that it would be better to give larger doses 
however, I will bring my treatment into line with yours. 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

_.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.--

IAIN D. 0. FREW, M.D., 
Consultant Pathologist 
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